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Today we are trying to take off L3069 and L3059 which is in the SE of the trench. We are taking off L3069 because we are hoping that the Locus underneath, L3070, is a surface associated wit wall L3068. L3059 is just mudbrick collapse and needs to come out although it would be nice if the locus to the west of it, L3060 continued underneath it. We almost finished taking out L3069, it will be out tomorrow. We removed L3059 but I couldn’t see if there was any difference between the surface abutting it, L 3060, because there are several animal burrows along the edge. Andy made a good suggestion that I take out about 50 cm to a meter out from the south baulk along the wall L3068 to see if I can find an associated surface and follow it carefully in the remaining area. 


While talking with Andy I had a thought snout the discontinuous pebble surfaces west of the N side of the wall L3068. The cobbles could be degraded river conglomerate that used to be used in the Architecture of the wall. That could explain why we can’t find any distinct surface to follow and why the wall is so broken. In L3059 I found some slag KT3487 next to some carbon KT3489 so I took a soil sample for analysis KT3490.

